
Box 82 Squankum Road 
Howell, New Jersey 07731 
October 16, 1975 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear. Harold: 

In view of your past interest in this particular 

subject and not knowing whether or not you might have this 

material, I am taking the liberty of sending you a copy of 

Spectrographic file. 

In addition, before I foul things up again, I wanted 

to inform you that I am considering writting to the Archives to 

request that the Spectrographic items be transfered to the Archiv
es. 

.You will note from the enclosed contact prints of the film plates
 

that one of them has already been seriously fractured. From 

Kelleys letter it would appear that these materials, the plates i
n 

particular, are given no special care but apparently relegated 

to some dusty file cabinet drawer. If you have any objection or 

opinions, please advise me at your earliest apportunity. 

Sincerely, 

Emory L Brown, 'Jr. 


